Smith Corky

From:

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2009 4:49 PM
To: Smith Corky

Cc: Mitchell. Selensky@faa.gov
Subject: ERAQ9LA392

Dear Mr. Smith;

According to Kristen Cullen District 8 Medical Examiner's office in Florida, no toxicological specimens could be obtained

from Vance L. Noles
NTSB# ERA 09LA 392 Sanderson, Florida, N774US, 07/08/09 due to inadequate amount of tissue/fluid specimens.

If you should have any other questions or concerns, please cali me at_

Christy Jacobson, RHIA, CCS
Federal Aviation Administration
CAMI- AAM-630 Room 203 MOD
Medical Research Division

P.0. Box 25082

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73125




